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PUC Distribution Inc. 
500 Second Line EAST, P.O. Box 9000 
SAULT STE. MARIE, ONTARIO, P6A 4K1 

 
 
March 8, 2019 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board      
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Walli 
 
 

Re: PUC Distribution Inc.’s Opt Out of Notice of Switch Letter Charge – EB-2015-
0304 

 
PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC”) wishes to advise the OEB of the decision to opt out of the Notice of 
Switch letter charge as outlined in the Decision and Order EB-2015-0304 in the matter of energy retailer 
service charges effective May 1, 2019 released February 14, 2019.   
 
PUC has determined the benefits associated with this charge do not outweigh the costs of implementation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 _____________________________ 
Andrew Belsito, CPA, CMA  
Rates and Regulatory Affairs Officer 
PUC Distribution Inc. 
Sault Ste. Marie Ont. 
Email: Andrew.Belsito@ssmpuc.com 
Phone: 705-759-3009 


